
 
Dossier Workshop Updates 

 
 

• The January 6, 2009, dossier workshop will be the second of two technology workshops 
offered to assist you in preparing your dossier. Please disregard any previous 
communications stating that this workshop was cancelled. 

 
 

• An all day Peer Review and Editing Workshop is scheduled for Monday, January 25th for 
dossier participants who have met the following requirements: 
 
1. Strands A, B, and C must be finished in rough draft form in order to attend. Send a 
completed copy of each strand to Lisa Robinson with your Green form. Your green form 
will not be approved at the Central office level without completed strands attached. 
Student work samples do not have to be scanned in to the dossier template but must be 
available to peer reviewer the day of the workshop.  
2. Participants must have attended the majority of the dossier workshops (at least ½) to 
attend the all day peer review and editing workshop.  
3. Please secure your sub according to your building procedures prior to sending your 
form to Lisa Robinson to insure availability of a substitute teacher. 


